{if)) THE CLEVELAND LAW LIBRARY AIA

Due to safety concerns for our Patrons and Staff, the Law
Library's Fourth Floor facility will be closed from March 16th to
March 27th. Please check our website, clevelandlawlibrary.org for
any updates.

Although the Library will be closed, the staff will still be
providing Email Reference Service for our Members. To contact
us, please send an email to lawlib@clelaw.lib.oh.us.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your
understanding.
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